[image: image1.jpg]IMNMS'S

Financial Management Standard in Schools




[image: image2.jpg]Hampshire
. County Council

HERNE JUNIOR SCHOOL
Headteacher: BOB CARTER, B.E.d. (Hons)., Dip.Ed.
Telephone: (01730) 263746

Facsimile: (01730) 268448

School Office Email: admin@herne.hants.sch.uk
Headteacher Email: bob.carter@hants.sch.uk

Love Lane, Petersfield, GU31 4BP




HERNE JUNIOR SCHOOL

Headteacher: 
 
Tony Markham
Telephone:
  
01730 263746                                

Fax:             

01730 268448

Office Email: 

admin@hernejunior.com

Headteacher Email:
headteacher@hernejunior.com

Website:      

www.hernejunior.com

Love Lane, Petersfield, GU31 4BP

9th September 2016
Dear Parents of Year 5
Year 5 Residential Visit 1st – 3rd March 2017
Further to our letter we sent out in July regarding our residential visit to Fairthorne Manor we now require a non-refundable deposit of £30 to be paid via your child’s ParentPay account by Friday 30th September 2016; this will secure a place for your child.  Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. During the Spring Term we will be holding an information meeting for parents and pupils, the date for this will be sent to you nearer the time
The trip will take place 1st March – 3rd March 2017 and the approximate cost of the trip will be £175.00, this is dependent on the number of children attending and a total amount will be released once final numbers have been confirmed.  
Sometimes we are able to offer some financial assistance to families who are in receipt of certain benefits.  If you think you are eligible for this assistance please contact Mrs Lumbard in the school office as soon as possible.  Please note: a deposit of £30 will still be required.
Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Meckiffe
Year 5 Leader
HERNE JUNIOR SCHOOL

EDUCATIONAL RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO FAIRTHORNE MANOR 2017
Please tick as appropriate:      
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I would like my child to go on the above visit and have paid a deposit of £30 via my child’s 
ParentPay account.
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I would not like my child to go the above visit








Name of child

________________________________
Class


________________________________
Signed 

________________________________ (Parent/Carer)
IMPORTANT: PLEASE RETURN BY FRIDAY 30th SEPTEMBER 2016 AT THE LATEST

Edvis/Fairthornemanor17
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